
 
 

April 28, 2021 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chairwoman 

Committee on Appropriations, 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations, 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

 

I am requesting funding for Baylor College of Medicine in Houston, Texas in fiscal year 2022. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is located at One Baylor Plaza, Houston, Texas 

77030. 

The funding would be used to address the long-term impacts of COVID-19 on the hardest hit 

communities. The funding would develop a physical clinic location to treat and study the long-

term effects of COVID-19 infection on the Latino population which has been disproportionately 

impacted by the pandemic.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Sylvia R. Garcia 

Member of Congress 


